
Child
passenger
safety



Many of these tragedies could be 
prevented. This can be done with 
proper use of car and booster seats 
and seat belts. Data shows more 
than 50% of car seats are not used 
the right way.

The University of Iowa Stead Family 
Children’s Hospital has experts 
certified in Child Passenger Safety. 
They are happy to help parents  
with any type of car seat education 
needed.

Appointments can be made: 

Monday–Friday at 9:30 a.m., 12:30 p.m. and 3 p.m.

	 Call the Safety Store at 319-356-3543

	 Email keepingkidssafe@uiowa.edu.

UI Stead Family Children's Hospital 
Level 1 
200 Hawkins Drive 
Iowa City, Iowa 52242

Car crashes are 
a leading cause of 
death for children

	 uichildrens.org


